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Cyclone Gabrielle Recovery Fund 
The Trustees of the NZ Bridge Foundation have established a fund to support our clubs 
and their members who have suffered loss and disruption as a result of Cyclone Gabrielle.  

The affected Clubs and members will be encouraged to apply to the Foundation setting out 
their losses. The Foundation will then make appropriate payments when we are able. They 
really need your donations now. 

 The Trustees have opened the fund with $2,000 which has been matched by NZ Bridge. 

Clubs and bridge players who would like to contribute to the fund are invited to do so by 
way of a deposit to the NZ Bridge Foundation bank account as follows: 

 
NZ Bridge Foundation- Cyclone Recovery Fund 
02-0466-0272518-026 
 
Please include your name as a reference. Receipts for tax deduction purposes will be 
issued on request to: 

secretary@nzbridge.co.nz 

Thank you for supporting this initiative and helping our bridge community. 

 

Derek Evennett      Alister Stuck 
Chairperson       Secretary 
NZ Bridge Foundation Inc     NZ Bridge Foundation Inc 
 
 

 

 

 


